

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY NEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

DKE-jor 2 Apr 1962

Mr. Lee H. Oswald Kalinina Street, 4-24 Minsk, U.S.S.R.

Dear Mr. Oswald:

This is in reply to your letter of 22 March 1962 concerning your discharge as undesirable.

This Headquarters has no authority to change the type of discharge issued in your case. Your recourse is to the Navy Discharge Review Board, Department of the Navy, Washington 25, D. C. I have therefore enclosed an information pamphlet describing the Board's function together with an application.

Sincerely,

PAUL W. SEABAUGH

Lieutenant Colonel, U. S. Marine Corps
Assistant Head, Discipline Branch, Personnel Department
By direction of the Commandant of the Marine Corps

Encl: (1) NAVEIOS P-70 (2) DD Form 293

0